
  

   

 

  
 
 
 

Friday 6th June 2025 

Letter 33 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

After Half Term at School 

Monday 9th June      Year 1 Phonics statutory assessment week 
Year 4 Multiplication statutory assessment week 
1.00pm FOBS Fathers/Grandpa day Elfridges 
3.20pm KS2 Mr Scaife sports club  

Tuesday 10th June      Interviews for the preschool lead role  
‘Cycling for All’ hosted at Broomfield 

Wednesday 11th June    12.30 Year 6 ‘Unwind’ group 
Year 3/4 sports hall athletics  
6.00pm Karate Club (external provider) 

Thursday 12th June      Website photographer in school all morning  

Friday 13th June      KS2 Celebration assembly 
3.20pm Mr Darcy After School Football club  

 

The weekly letter is now also on the school website under the newsletter tab.  

Attendance for each year group this week is:  Well done this week to Reception for the highest 
attendance in school with 100%. 
 
Please remember to call us before 9.00am if your 

child is absent. 
If you don’t contact us, we will call you and work 

down our contact list.  
If we still cannot contact you, we may come to your 

house to do a welfare check. 

Reception 100% Year 4 90% 

Year 1 91.3% Year 5 96.4% 

Year 2 95% Year 6 93.5% 

Year 3 98.3% Whole School  94.6% 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mr Dave Fenn  
Safeguarding Governor – Mr Richard Shuttleworth 

 

Next week, we welcome two more year 10 students on work placement. They will be helping in different 

classes and gaining insight into working in a school environment.  

 

On Tuesday we are interviewing for the preschool lead role and some of our Reception children will be 

involved in a task with the candidates.  

 

OFFICE STAFFING NEXT WEEK 

We are grateful to Mrs Jones and Mrs Wilson, supporting Mrs Bateson in the absence of Miss Richardson. 

Next week, Mrs Bateson is not in the office on Wednesday, Thursday or Friday, therefore please do not 

send her any Dojo messages regarding attendance during those periods. Please phone school, send an 

email to admin or dojo class teachers. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 June - Article 2 

All children have these rights, no 

matter who they are or where in  

the world they live. 

 



  

   

 

 

 

 

WEBSITE SITE PHOTOGRAPHS - THURSDAY 

Please can all children come in school uniform on Thursday and bring PE Kits separately to get changed 

into. We would like our children to look really smart for the website photographs. Those children who do 

not have permission to be on school publicity will be identified with a sticker so that their face cannot be 

identified.  

 

CAR PARK SAFETY 

Please be careful when reversing in the school car park. We have again, had a parent had to move her child 

quickly out of the way of a car when it as reversing.  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

If you need the after-school club on the last day of term, please can you book it now, well in advance. 

School finishes earlier at 2.30pm, however if there is a need for it to be open, we will be open.  

 

HOLIDAY CLUBS  

As we receive information about summer holiday clubs to aid childcare, we will send it out to you on dojo, 

therefore please check those things that are on offer as we know some parents rely on these services.  

 

YEAR 5/6 SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS COMPETITION  

This Wednesday saw a mixed group of 28 Year 5/6 children take part in the annual Northallerton Sportshall 

Athletics contest.  The event features indoor versions of lots of Olympic-style disciplines such as Javelin, 

Triple-jump, Long jump, relays and sprints also.  After lots of practise in the PE sessions leading up the 

event, the children were eager to represent the school.  In a very noisy Northallerton Leisure Centre, the 

children showed excellent determination, calm under pressure and encouragement to cheer on their 

teammates.  After a busy afternoon with all children taking part in at least one track and one field event, 

the scores were added together from all the children’s efforts and I’m very proud to report that as a school 

we achieved bronze medal position overall.  Well done to everyone that took part.  Next week sees the 

year 3 and 4 children take on the same challenge – let’s hope they can represent the school brilliantly as 

well! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Fiona Sharp  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

   

 

 

 

FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – WE WILL ADD MORE AS THEY OCCUR 

Date Event 

Monday 9th June  Year 1 Phonics assessment week  
Year 4 Multiplication test week  
FOBS Fathers Day Elfridges 

Wednesday 11th June  Year 3/4 Sports hall athletics 

Thursday 12th June  Photographers in school for new website photographs  
 

Tuesday 17th June  English Hub visit day 3  

Wednesday 18th June  Y3/4 Mini-tennis competition  
Year 6 Residential visit to London to Friday 20th June 

Monday 23rd June  Year 1 Educational visit  
KS2 Sports afternoon   

Tuesday 24th June  5.45pm New Reception Parents Information evening  

Thursday 26th June  KS1 and Reception sports afternoon  

Monday 30th June  Year 6 Richmond School transition day 1  

Tuesday 1st July  Year 6 Richmond School transition day 2 

Wednesday 2nd July  Year 6 SFX School transition day 1  

Thursday 3rd July  Year 6 SFX School transition day 2 

Friday 4th July  Governor and Areté school visit 

Saturday 5th July  FOBS Summer fair  

Monday 7th July to lunch time Friday 11th July  Year 6 Thirsk Secondary transition day  

Tuesday 8th July  Year 6 Bedale High School transition day 1  

Wednesday 9th July  Year 6 Bedale High School transition day 2 
Y 1/2 Multi-skills competition  

Thursday 10th July Year 6 Northallerton School transition day 1  
Whole school transition morning 1 

Friday 11th July  Year 6 Northallerton School transition day 2 
Whole school transition morning 2 

Tuesday 15th July  2.00pm Y6 Leavers afternoon tea   
5.45pm Governor meeting 6  

Wednesday 16th July  Year 5 Festival fun day at Northallerton School and Sixth Form  

Friday 18th July  2.30pm Break up for the summer holidays  

 


